
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

June 1, 2021 
Bylaw Readings 
 

 

 

Delegations 

 

 

 

Two amended bylaws received 1st Reading at Tuesday’s 
meeting (Bylaw 976-10, the Waste Management Bylaw, 
and Bylaw 901-03, the Open Burning Bylaw). Both bylaws 
will be advertised to the public prior to receiving final 
readings. Please stay tuned to the website or our social 
media accounts for details on the proposed amendments.  

 
 
There were two delegations at Tuesday’s Council 
meeting. The Fraternal Order of Eagles representative 
visited Council to discuss COVID-19 tax relief, and Council 
received a solar carport proposal from Terralta & 
Proactive Planet Solutions Inc. Council will review these 
delegations at the June 8th Committee of the Whole 
meeting.  
 
 
 
 

 
 

For more information any of the above items, or on other items discussed at the 
meeting, please view the June 1 Agenda Package on the town website, watch the 
meeting on YouTube, or call the town office at 403-752-3322. 
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